
Dear Chair Holvey, Vice Chair Drazan, Vice Chair Warner, and House committee on Rules, 

  

Writing you today, and asking you, PLEASE, please vote No on HB4167, Heavy taxation by payment is not 

a good way to reduce carbon emissions in Oregon. There are many alternative ways that have been 

proposed to reduce the emissions that will not severely affect the Oregon economy. 

With current regulations, advances have already made a big difference, as emission levels are way down 

from 1990 levels. 

Please consider these issues when voting. 

  

Thank You 

Efrem Anfilofieff 

Colton, Oregon 

Russian Old Believer Community  

 


